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September 6,2022

MEMORANDUM

FOR The Regional Executive Director 
DENR MIMAROPA 
1515 L&S Bldg., Roxas Blvd. 
Ermita, Manila

FROM The Provincial Environment and 
Natural Resources Officer

SUBJECT PROGRESS REPORT ON TECHNICAL ASSISTANCE TO LGU 
IN MAINSTREAMING THE INTEGATED COASTAL 
MANAGEMENT (ICM) TO CLUP

Forwarded is the memorandum dated August 15, 2022 from the Unit Head, Protected 
area Management and Biodiversity Unit- Conservation and Development Section (CDS) along 
with the Progress Report on the Technical Assistance to LGU in Mainstreaming the Integrated 
Coastal Management (ICM) to Comprehensive Land Use Plan (CLUP).

Please be informed that coordination with the Local Government Unit (LGU) of Narra 
was conducted on August 10, 2022 and series of workshops will be conducted as part of the 
updating of the CLUP of the municipality (tentative schedule attached).

Further be informed that a re-echo on the roll out of BMB Technical Bulletin No. 2022- 
02 will be conducted on September 13, 2022.

This serves as Means of Verification (MoV) for the target activity under CMEMP - 
Technical Assistance on Integrated Coastal Management (ICM).

For information and record.

LIZARDO B. CAYATO

denr-palawan
PENRO-RECORDS

released
By.
Date;.
0 I! CCP 7Q22

® 8 SEP 2022

mailto:penropalawan@denr.qov.ph



















